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From: Charles Knutson [CharlesK@seattlechamber.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2009 4:01 PM

To: Charles Knutson

Subject: Now, more than ever, your help is needed on the Bored Tunnel bill!

Dear Bored Tunnel Hybrid supporter,

We've made great progress over the past weeks and months, but we're now down to the wire. The Bored
Tunnel bill (SB 5768) has not yet reached the House floor and a number of difficult amendments have
been offered. This is a tenuous situation, and we need you to take just a few seconds to urge legislators
to approve the Bored Tunnel bill in the House and return the bill to the Senate! It's as easy as 1-2-3-4-5.

1) Cut and paste "Approve SB 5768 in the House and return the bill to the Senate!" into the subject line of your
email.

2) Cut and paste the following email addresses into the 'To' line:

morris.jeff@leg.wa.gov; moeller.jim@leg.wa.gov; kessler.lynn@leg.wa.gov; springer.larry@leg.wa.gov;
morrell.dawn@leg.wa.gov; green.tami@leg.wa.gov; vandewege.kevin@leg.wa.gov; finn.fred@leg.wa.gov;
white.scott@leg.wa.gov; eddy.deborah@Ieg.wa.gov; debolt.richard@leg.wa.gov; kretz.joel@leg.wa.gov;
kristiansen.dan@Ileg.wa.gov; hinkle.bill@leg.wa.gov; ericksen.doug@Ileg.wa.gov; walsh.maureen@leg.wa.gov;
ross.charles@leg.wa.gov; herrera.jaime@Ieg.wa.gov; parker.kevin@leg.wa.gov; hope.mike@leg.wa.gov;
klippert.brad@leg.wa.gov; cody.eileen@leg.wa.gov; dickerson.marylou@Ileg.wa.gov; carlyle.reuven@leg.wa.gov;
armstrong.mike@leg.wa.gov; johnson.norm@Ieg.wa.gov; walsh.maureen@leg.wa.gov; haler.larry@leg.wa.gov;
clibborn.judy@leg.wa.gov; liias.marko@leg.wa.gov; upthegrove.dave@leg.wa.gov; hudgins.zack@leg.wa.gov;
kenney.phyllis@leg.wa.gov; nelson.sharon@leg.wa.gov; pedersen.jamie@leg.wa.gov; pettigrew.eric@leg.wa.gov

3) Cut and paste the suggested text below into the body of the email, add your name at the bottom and
customize it to your liking.

4) Bcc charlesk@seattlechamber.com

5) Hit send!

Thanks,
--Charles

Dear Legislative Leader,

| support the Bored Tunnel Hybrid solution to replace the Alaskan Way Viaduct, and | urge you to approve the
Bored Tunnel bill (ESSB 5768) and return the bill to the Senate!

I'm part of a strong coalition of organizations, civic leaders and representatives from business, labor and
environmental communities around the state who agree the Bored Tunnel is the best solution for Washington.
We need to pass this bill in the House and put to rest a project that has been plagued by expensive political
deadlock and delay for eight years.

l urge you to approve ESSB 5768 so we can move on, and get going on other important projects across the
state.

Sincerely,

6/19/2009



